
CPS Information 

1.  In Oklahoma, there is a significant need for foster families who are willing to take in 

sibling groups to keep brothers and sisters together during a difficult time. 

 

2.  Many children in the Oklahoma foster care system have experienced trauma and may 

require specialized support and care to help them heal. 

 

3.  The Oklahoma Department of Human Services partners with community organizations to 

provide resources and support for foster families and children in care. 

 

4.  As of 2024, there are over 5,000 children in the Oklahoma foster care system, 

highlighting the urgent need for more foster families. 

 

5.  Approximately 200 youth age out of the Oklahoma foster care system each year, often 

without strong family support or a stable living situation. 

 

https://okfosters.org/ 

1-800-376-9729 

 

 

https://okfosters.org/

